
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Current Sermon Series: 

The Spiritual Church  

with Sticky Situations 

     

The CARE-SHARE Traveler 
 

 

 

Volume: 11  Issue: 2 

Summer (June -August 2015) 

 

   

Mt. Traveler 

Missionary Baptist 

Church 

 

 

 

Rev. B. C. Datiri, PhD 
Pastor 

 
 

------------------------- 

 

Mission 

A caring Church: 
 

With Ministries Changing 
Lives Connecting People 

Creating Friendship and 
Favor with God and Man 

------------------------ 

 

 

Vision 

A caring Church that is: 

Passionate in Ministry 

Compassionate in 
Ministering 

----------------------- 

 

Purpose 

A caring Church: 

To be faithful in obeying the 
Word of God 

To be fruitful in serving Him 

The monthly Newsletter of Mt. Traveler Missionary Baptist Church 

 is known as “The CARE-SHARE Traveler” 

 

C = Creatively 

A = Always 

R = Reaching 

E = Everywhere 

 

S = Serving 

H = Him (God) 

A = Absolutely 

R = Reconciling 

E = Everyone (To God) 

 

The primary goal of the Newsletter is that as a sojourner, the traveler is Creatively Always Reaching  

Everywhere and Serving Him (God) Absolutely to Reconcile Everyone to God.  Articles will be from  

different ministries and sharing the message of a caring church with ministries, changing lives,  

connecting people, and creating friendships and favor with God and man. There will always be a  

letter from the pastor each quarterly Newsletter entitled “From the Pastor’s Desk”. 
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From The Pastor’s Desk 
 

Confronting Hypocrisy 
In The Church 

 
“….summer time is the most relax time 
of the year…. It is a time that the 
believer can easily compromise his faith 
and conform to what the rest of the world 
is doing and become a hypocrite.”   
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Mt. Traveler 

Church Calendar: 

 
 
 

June: 
 

June 14 
Father’s Day 

 
 
 

------------------------- 
 
 
 

July: 
 

 

July 4 
Independence Day 

 
 

July 19 
Men and  

Women’s Day  
(2:30pm) 

 
 
 

------------------------- 
 
 

August: 
 
 

August 9 
Missionary and 

Laymen Meeting 
(Following Morning Worship) 

 
 
 

August 15  
Annual  

Family & Friends 
Homecoming Picnic 

(12:00pm) 
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From The Pastor’s Desk 

Confronting Hypocrisy  
                               In The Church 

Beloved Church Family:   

 

Warmest greetings I send to you in Jesus’ precious Name.  I am praying and 

hoping all is well with you.  For most people the summer time is the most relax time of 
the year when they go on vacations, have weddings and family re-union.  It is a time 
that the believer can easily compromise his faith and conform to what the rest of the 
world is doing and become a hypocrite.  So in this summer issue of the Traveler’s 
Newsletter we shall focus on: Confronting Hypocrisy in the Church 

 

The Church is a group of believers in Jesus Christ and His teaching.  The 

criterion for identifying the church is love. The Church is a fellowship of followers of 
Jesus bound together by His love.  Jesus taught that His disciples or followers will be 
identified by their love one for another.  Where genuine love is lacking, hypocrisy is 

the norm.  In the Church today, does hypocrisy exists?  The answer is a resounding 
“YES”! 

 

During the time of Christ’s ministry, hypocrisy abounded too.  The religious 

leaders, teachers and Pharisees of his days were very hypocritical.  A hypocrite is one 

who is an actor trying to be who they are not.  Jesus confronted hypocrisy during 
his ministry.  There is therefore great need for us to confront hypocrisy in the Church 
today.  Jesus taught that his disciple will be known by their love one for another. He 
further taught if you love Him, you will obey His commands.  In Matthew 22, a 
Pharisee, an expert in the law, then tested Him with this question: “Teacher, which is 
the greatest commandment in the Law?” Jesus replied: “‘Love the Lord your God with 
all your heart and with all your soul and with all your mind.’  This is the first and 
greatest commandment. And the second is like it: ‘Love your neighbor as yourself.’ All 
the Law and the Prophets hang on these two commandments” (Mat 22:36-40).  Yet the 
Scribes and the Pharisees did not practice these commandments as such they were 
hypocrites.  Jesus confronted such hypocrisy.  We too must confront the hypocrisy that 
exists in the Church for failure to obey these commandments too. 

 

 Jesus didn’t mince words when it came to hypocrisy.  Jesus began by 

cautioning believers against thoughtlessly obeying the hypocrites who taught and 
actually add to what the Scriptures say but did none of it.  They talk the talk but do not 
walk the walk.  So believes must focus on the words of the hypocrites because 

their works mislead.  Then Jesus said to the crowds and to his disciples:  “The 
teachers of the law and the Pharisees sit in Moses’ seat.  So you must be careful to do 
everything they tell you. But do not do what they do, for they do not practice what they 
preach” (Matthew 23:1–3, NIV).  
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Mt. Traveler 

Church Calendar: 

 

 

 

August: 
 
 
 
 
 

August 15  
Annual Health & 

Nutrition Workshop 
(10am – 12pm) 

 
 
 
 
 

August 16  
Annual  

Family & Friends 
Homecoming 

Morning Worship 
(9:50am) 

 
 
 
 
 

August 17 - 19  
Annual  

Summer Revival 
(7pm Nightly) 

 
 
 
 
 

August 23  
Mt Traveler 

Quarterly Church 
Meeting 

 (Following Morning Worship) 
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Confronting Hypocrisy in the Church…....contd 

 

Jesus then continued to warn against the hypocrisy of the Scribes (teachers of 

the law) and the Pharisees. They tie up heavy, cumbersome loads and put them on other 
people’s shoulders, but they themselves are not willing to lift a finger to move them 
(Matthew 23:4). Hypocrites love to overburden others and stand back and 

watch.  Such hypocrisy in the church has to be confronted and challenged. 
 

Jesus also observed and warned, “Everything they do is done for people to see: 

They make their phylacteries [That is, boxes containing Scripture verses, worn on 
forehead and arm] wide and the tassels on their garments long; they love the place of 
honor at banquets and the most important seats in the synagogues; they love to be 
greeted with respect in the marketplaces and to be called ‘Rabbi’ by others.   “But you 
are not to be called ‘Rabbi,’ for you have one Teacher, and you are all brothers.  And do 
not call anyone on earth ‘father,’ for you have one Father, and he is in heaven.  Nor are 
you to be called instructors, for you have one Instructor, the Messiah. The greatest 
among you will be your servant. For those who exalt themselves will be humbled, and 
those who humble themselves will be exalted” (Matthew 23:5-12).  

 

Hypocrisy is acting to be who you are not and the Pharisees were well-known 

for putting on a great show in the public whereas exempting themselves from their own 
rules in private. To confront hypocrisy in the church implies the Church must 

not allow the failure of integrity of the leadership to cause the church to get 

away with casual and even arrogant attitudes to lower God’s standard of 

practicing agape love. And since no human leader is beyond failure and hypocrisy, 
each believer must imitate the leader thoughtfully and carefully.  And even though a 
pastor or leader’s failure may and can cause a ripple effect in the followership, each 
believer is still accountable for choices made.  In the case we are considering, Jesus 
confronted hypocrisy and did not use the leaders’ failures as an excuse for the 
followers’ lack of integrity.  

 

Finally, continue to pray for our Church members that we walk continually in 

the victory that Christ has won for us.  Be in prayers regularly one for another that our 
Church will continue to have a strong, healthy and well balanced growth with genuine 
love; passion for the kingdom of God; and compassion towards mankind as we, at Mt 
Traveler, ride the wave of ministering the Jesus way.  Pray for the bereaved, the sick 
and shut-in and all the various needs of our membership, especially those going through 
various changes, temptations and crisis in life.  Pray for my good health and that God 
through the Holy Spirit would lead me in His paths to be the kind of shepherd He 
desires.  I love you and I am praying for you too. 
 

 

In His service, 

 
      Pastor 
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Vacation Bible School  

Saturday May 30, 2014 

 

 
Thank you Mr. LaMorris Heard.  

We look forward to helping you during harvest seasons. 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
 
 

June: 
 

Teresa Hodge 3  
Marcia Jeter 5  

Rytavius Veasley 7  
Joseph Lockhart 16  

Sarah Maddox 19  
Christine Heard 24  

Jamie Black 27  
Mary R. Lockhart 29  

 
 
 

July: 
 

Recola Lockhart 3  
Whitney Jackson 3  

Gloria Dowdell 5  
Jacqueline Lockhart 6  

Abigiah Heard 8  
Timothy Lockhart 11  

Benjamin Keon Reid 13  
Rentavious Williams 15  

Barbara Allen 23  
Angelo Trimble 25  

Gwendolyn Wilson 28  
George Lockhart 29  

 
 
 

August: 

 
Felicia Foster 1 

Korri Maddox 4 
Ninrat Datiri 4 

Mary L. Jackson 10 
Eva Patterson 10 

Sheree Lockhart 12 
LaChandra Lockhart 12 

Rodney Williams 20 
Mary E. Trimble 24 

Kiyasha  Reid 27 
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Join us for our Annual Summer Revival, August 17-19, 2015.   

Guest Evangelists will be: 
 

August 17 
Rev. Phelix A. Lockhart 

 Pastor of Pleasant View Baptist Church, Loachapoka, AL 
 

August 18 
Rev. Richard D. Jacobs 

 Associate Minister of Mt Traveler Baptist Church, Waverly, AL 
 

August 19 
Rev. Anton D. Trimble 

 Pastor of Bethesda Baptist Church, Prattville, AL  
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DEACON WIVES/AUXILIARY OF MT. TRAVELER 
 
The Deacon Wives Auxiliary/Ministry of Mt. Traveler currently meets 
cooperatively with all auxiliaries of the Missionary Society Ministry on the 2nd 
Sunday of each month, except when scheduling conflicts occur. There are 
currently six active members of the Deacons’ Wives Auxiliary at Mt. Traveler. 

 

 

 

We attended and fully supported the following events this quarter: 
 
January 18, 2015 - Deacon & Deaconess Program  Pleasant View 
January 21, 2015 - Alabama Baptist Winter Board Meeting, Selma 
Feb. 16th thru Feb. 20th, 2015 - Ebenezer District Ministers’ Revival 
Feb. 21, 2015 - Ebenezer Board Meeting 
February 22, 2015 - 51st Church Anniversary, Friendship 
March 1, 2015 - Missionary, Women’s, Matrons’ & Laywomen’s Beulah 
March 8, 2015 Missionary Day, St. John 
March 9th, 10th, & 11thth 2015 - Ebenezer District Education Seminar 
March 12, 2015 - Board Meeting of the SEDSC, Pleasant Grove 
March 15, 2015    Pastoral Appreciation, Rev. Phelix Lockhart, Pleasant View 
March 17 – March 19, 2015 - Spring Revival, Pleasant View 
March 21, 2015 - 17th Annual Prayer Breakfast Mt. Traveler 
March 28, 2015 - 52nd Session of the Ebenezer District Laymen 
March 29, 2015 - 5th Sunday Fellowship Meeting 
April 11, 2015 - SEDSC Annual Women’s Conference, Montgomery 
April 12, 2015   Pastoral Appreciation Rev. L. Torbert New Popular Spring 
April 18, 2015 - Ebenezer Minister Wives Prayer Brunch 
April 26, 2015 - Missionary and Matrons Anniversary Bell Baptist 
April 26, 2015 - Missionary Day     Pleasant View Baptist Church 
May 2, 2015 - South/East District Annual Youth Rally, Troy Al 
May 3, 2015 - Pastoral Appreciation  Rev. Smith, Beulah 
May 9, 2015 - Ebenezer District Crusader Program 
May 11 – 15, 2015 - South/East District Convention  Dothan Al 
May 23, 2015 - Ebenezer District Annual Pearls and Deacon Wives Banquet 
May 24, 2015 - Pastoral Appreciation Rev. M.A. Moss, Reeltown 
May 31, 2015 - 5th Sunday Fellowship Meeting 

 
 

The Southeast 

District Calendar: 

 

June: 
 
 
 

June 6 
S.E.D.S.C.  

Youth fellowship 
(Location TBA) 

 
 
 

June 6 
2nd Saturday  

Board Meeting 
(9:00am) 

 
 
 

June 6 
Annual  

Minister’s Program 
(6:30pm) 

 
 
 

June 13 
Ebenezer District 

Matron’s President 
Meeting  

(3:00pm at Applebees) 

 
 
 

June 15-18 
Alabama Baptist 
State Convention 

(Selma, AL) 
 

 
 

June 22-26 
National Baptist 

Congress of 
Christian Education 

(Detroit, MI)  
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YOU ARE INVITED TO WORSHIP WITH US!!!!! 
Times of Worship/Fellowship 

 
Sundays 

Church School 8:30 AM 
Morning Worship 9:50 AM 

 

Wednesdays 
Prayer Meeting 6:00 PM 

Bible Study 6:30 PM 

 
 

 

http://www.worddraw.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Missionary Society  
  

Sister Annie Jean Lockhart - President 
Sister Kimberly Black – Vice-President 
 
 

Missionary Society Meeting Schedule 2015 

Dates  / Leading Meeting 

Sunday, June 14, 2015              /  Nurse's Guild Ministry  
Sunday, July 12, 2015              /  Pearl's Ministry 
Sunday, August 09, 2015         /  Usher's Ministry 
Sunday, September 13, 2015   /  Minister Wives Ministry  
Sunday, October 11, 2015       /  Matron's Ministry  
Sunday, November 08, 2015   /  Missionary Society Ministry 
Sunday, December 13, 2015   /  Senior Citizen Banquet  - No 
meeting 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The Southeast 

District Calendar: 
 
 
 

August: 

 
 

 

August 1 
Y.W.A. &  
Red Circle  

Beauty Pageant 
(5:00pm) 

 
 

 
August 8  

2nd Saturday  
Board Meeting 

(9:00am) 
 
 
 
 

August 29  
Annual  

Matrons Banquet  
(5:00pm) 

 
 
 
 
 

August 30  
Ebenezer District 

5th Sunday Service 
Pastor Phelix 

Lockhart and the 
Pleasant View 

Baptist Church, 
Guest 

(2:00PM) 
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Please join us on Sunday, July 19, 2015 at 2:00 p.m.                                                 

to Celebrate our Annual “Men’s and Women’s Day”.                                        
The Guest Minister will be Pastor Bob McClain                                                 

the Senior Pastor of Living By Faith Ministry in Oxford, Alabama. 

The theme will be: “Safe in his Arms”                                                                    

Focus: “Why Sleepless Nights When He Can Carry Your Burdens”                  

Scripture: “Cast your burden on the Lord, and he shall never suffer the 

righteous to be moved” (Psalms 55:22) 

Colors:  Black Tie Affair 

Women:  Black Dress or Black Suit   
(Please wear your corsage and/or hat representing your ministry) 

 
Men:  Black Suit, White Shirt, Black Tie or Bow Tie 

 

2015 Missionary Society Church  Improvement Project 

The Missionary Society Ministry received approval from the Leadership Team 

to ask the members of Mt. Traveler to donate to our 2015 Church Improvement 

Project starting this month. Please contribute to our 2015 Church Improvement 

Project. 

 

The Missionary Society 

We would like to thank the Mt. Traveler Members for participating in our 
Annual District Missionary Society 2015 Fashion Share Outreach Project 
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Evangelism & Outreach Ministry 

 
How to Use the Keys to Inviting and Welcoming! 
 

Once a Person is INVITED, WELCOMED and most importantly invited to 

Come Again, we next want to make sure our visitors know that “There is a 

place here for you!” 
 
Visitors, whether they were invited or personally chose to visit on their own, 
should be welcomed with Love to this local body of Believers. As part of God’s 
family they should know there is a place for them to be here among us.  
 

¶ There is a place for the Mature, New or Growing Believer 

¶ There is a place for Moms, Dads, Grandparents, and children 

¶ There is a place for Blue & White collar workers - even for retirees 

¶ There is a place for Newlyweds, New Parents or Caregivers 

¶ There is a place here for the Senior Citizen, Young Adult, Teenager, 
Adolescence, and newborn.   

 
We want visitors to know There is a place (a ministry)  here for any special 
needs that they may have.  
 
This is the type of Church that grows, as new people will come to Christ to 
continue their growth in the faith and many others will find their own needs 
being met through a Caring church with Ministries.  
 

MUSIC NOTES 
 
Greeting from the Adult 
and Mass Choirs. Choir 

members assume an 
awesome responsibility 
and should not be taken 
lightly or approached 

without preparation. The 
music should always be 

encouraging and 
prepares our hearts for 
the word of God.The 

church choirs are 
virtually important in the 

proclamation of the 
gospel as we make every 
effort to select songs that 

reflect sound biblical 
affirmation. 

 
Thanks so much to all of 
our choir members for 

your support and 
cooperation, you have 

been wonderful.  Let us 
bear in mind that God 
wants us to experience 
the power of his Spirit, 

to receive and recognize 
His special gifts (music 
as well as other spiritual 
gifts), to put these gifts 

to work for the benefit of 
others, and to recognize 
other peoples gifts and 

benefit from them. 
 

Finally, as choir 
members, let us continue 
to be mindful of church 

etiquette and choir 
decorum as we lead in 

worship during Morning 
Worship Service.  If 
Satan can get us “off 
Message” and “Off-
Song,” he will have 
gotten us completely 
“off track.” We will 
become salt without 
savor, lamps without 
lights, clouds without 

rain, and sound without 
substance. Thanks again 
for your sacrifices and 

untiring efforts. 
Ruth Trimble 
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The “Taking ñITò to the People  

Southern Style AU TIPPS” 

 

This Outreach Program is our partnership with the Auburn 

University School of Nursing Program under the leadership of Dr. 

Constance Smith Hendricks. 

 

The program presents state of the science evidence based health self 

care messages in a culturally relevant manner. It has been launched 

at 12 sites in 10 Alabama Counties. 

 

Its goal is to increase awareness of healthy practices and to empower 

people to become more engaged in self care. 

 

We invite you to view the Monitor Slides and take the printed slides 

from the Fourier! 
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The Scholarship Committee 
 

The Mt. Traveler Baptist Church Scholarship Committee has amended the 

guidelines for the scholarship that is awarded to high school seniors each year.   

The following guidelines are effective immediately.    
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
1. Applicants must attend Mt. Traveler Baptist Church regularly and participate 
in organizations and activities within the church. 
 
2. Applicants must be of good moral character. 
 
3. Effective 2015, applicants must have a minimum 3.0 grade point average 
based on the school’s academic transcript. 
 
4. Applicants must provide the name of the technical school, college, university, 
or other post-secondary education institution they plan to attend. 
 
5. Scholarship funds will be provided upon written notification of enrollment to 
the post-secondary institution of the applicant’s choice.  
 
6. The scholarship check will be issued to the scholarship recipient. 
 
7. If the scholarship recipient fails to attend a post-secondary institution, the 
funds must be returned to the Mt. Traveler Missionary Baptist Church 
Scholarship Committee. 
 
8. In the event of a tie vote on any issue, the chairperson of the scholarship 
committee shall vote to break the tie. 
 
9. Scholarship awards are given to current-year graduates. 
 
10. Any scholarship not claimed within two years from the date originally 
awarded shall be cancelled and returned to the scholarship program unless 
otherwise specifically exempted by the Scholarship Committee. 
 
11. The Scholarship Committee will meet on the last Sunday of May, unless the 
Chair selects another date, to approve scholarship applications. 

 

 

The Following 

Items Should 

Accompany a 

Completed 

Application 

Form 

 
------------------------- 

 

1. A letter of 
intent from the 
applicant. 
(Include school 
choice, career 
pursuit, and the 
reason you want to 
attend an 
institution of 
higher education.) 
 
 

2. A letter of        
recommendation
. (Examples 
include teacher, 
counselor, 
community leader.) 
 
Scholarship 
committee 
members may not 
write letters of 
recommendation. 
 
 
 

3. A high school 
transcript. 
 
 

4. A Declaration 
of Truth and 
Understanding, 
signed by the 
recipient and 
parent or guardian, 
and dated. 
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SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION PACKET 

 
Important Instructions:  

 
The Scholarship Application Packet will be available for pick-up on the First 

Sunday of January and must be completed and submitted to the Pastor, who will 
forward it to the Scholarship Committee.  Applications should be submitted not 
later than the third Sunday in May of each year.  Applicants who fail to meet the 

deadline will not qualify to receive a scholarship. 
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The Scholarship Committee: DECLARATION OF TRUTH AND 

UNDERSTANDING 
 
I wish to submit this application for consideration of my dependent child as herein named for a 
scholarship. 
 
I hereby certify that the statements and answers given to the questions are true and correct and 
without material omission of any kind. 
 
I understand and agree that should an investigation reveal that false statements have been made 
or material facts have been omitted, this application will no longer qualify for consideration. 
I understand that if the scholarship is not claimed within two years from the date originally 
awarded, it shall be cancelled and returned to the scholarship committee upon 30 days written 
notice to me at the most recent address that I have provided to the Committee, unless otherwise 
specifically exempted by the Scholarship Committee.  I further understand that I may file a 
written request for an extension of the time to use the funds, giving reasons therefore.   
 
Any determination to grant an extension may be made by the Scholarship Committee.  The 
decision of the Scholarship Committee will be final. 
 
Signature of Parent or Guardian 
Signature of Scholarship Applicant 
Received on   
Received by  

 

 

Please Note: 
 

It is the 
student’s 

responsibility 
to apply for, 

and gain 
admission to 
the college, 
technical, or 
other post-
secondary 
school of 

his/her choice. 
 

A Scholarship 
Award is given 
only after the 
student has 
enrolled.  

 
------------------------- 

 

 
The Mt. 

Traveler 
Missionary 

Baptist Church 

Scholarship 

Committee 

 

Mary S. 
Trimble, 

Chair 
 

Randy L. 

Driver, 

Vice Chair 
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SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
 
PERSONAL DATA: 
Name, Street Address / Mailing Address, Telephone Number, SS#(Last 4), Sex: M / F Date of Birth, 
Mother’s Name & Address, Father’s Name & Address,  
Parent’s marital status: (Single/Married/Separated/Divorce/Widowed) 
Guardian’s Name & Address 
Do you attend church regularly? List church activities; List community activities 
 
EDUCATION: 
High School Name 
Accumulated grade point average 
ACT Score 
SAT Score 
 

ORGANIZATIONS: 
School / Activities / Honors / Offices Held, etc.  
Extra-curricular activities:  (Include hobbies, skills, etc.)  
 
                              _______________________________________________________ 
 
 
I have read and understand the above information and certify it to be true and correct to the best of my 
knowledge.  I understand that falsifying any information on this application may result in disqualification of 
applicant. 
 
 
Please state why you should receive this scholarship and why you want to attend an institution of higher 
education. 
 
 
I/We certify that the information contained in this Scholarship Application Packet is true and correct to the 
best of my/our knowledge and information. 
 
   
Applicant’ Name & Applicant’s signature 
   
Parent/Guardian Name & Parent/Guardian Signature 
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Cherub Choir 

  

 
 
Our cherub choir has been very active. They’ve had several invitations to sing at 
other churches. They are gaining more confidence in there gifts and talents. We 
are so proud of each and every one of them. They are so eager to learn and do 
there part to worship the Lord. 
 
A special thanks to Sis. Barbara Allen for being so patient with us and helping us 
choose the appropriate songs for worship. 
 
Thank you, parents for trusting us with your precious children. Thank you MT. 
Traveler church family for your continuous support. 
 
We currently have 14 members. We welcome any new members, 
We sing every second Sunday and practice is the Monday prior to second 
Sunday from 5pm to 6pm. 
 

 

Cherub Choir Coordinators: Felicia Foster, Kitzi Dawson, Crystal 

Driver 

Nursery 
 

 

Priceless 
Little Parts. 
(Words spoken by Nicky)  

 
 

These little 
hands will 
grow to be 

Big and strong 
and helpful, 

you see. 
 

These teeny-
tiny little toes 
will carry this 

body that 
grows and 

grows. 
 

This precious, 
sweet and 

radiant smile 
will help me go 
the extra mile. 

 
…..And deep 
inside, a soul 

and heart, 
Destined to be 
special from 

the start. 
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Nursery 
 

Thank you, parents for allowing us to care for your precious children. 
In the nursery we learn God's word through  

teaching, singing, crafts and fellowship. 
 
 

Nursery Staff: Felicia Foster, Kitzi Dawson, Crystal Driver, Khady Jacobs 
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CONGRATULATIONS 

 
Kindergarten Graduate: Kyandra Z. Reid | Pre-K Graduate: Benjamin K. 

Reid  

 

The Youth  

Department 
 

The Youth 

Department would 

like to thank 

everyone for their 

support.  

We had an awesome 

“Youth Day” and 

Great Job to all of 

the Youth and the 

G.P.A. Steppers.  
 

------------------------- 
 

Congratulation

s 
to 

Kiyasha T. 

Reid 
 

 
 

For making the 
Cross Country  
Track Team  
and the Band 

For Opelika Middle 
School  

for the 2015-2016 
school year. 

 

------------------------- 
 

 

 
@MtTravelerWaverly  
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Congratulations to 
Za’Kobe Collins  

On his Track & Field Accomplishments 
 

He won 3 medals in competition at Gadsden, AL. 
He won 1st place in the softball throw, with a throw of 237. He placed 2nd 

in the 4x1 Relay and placed 3rd in the 400. 
 

He also made the Jr Olympic Track Team and will be competing with this 
team in Troy, AL and Dothan, AL - June 12 – 13, 2015 

 
Za’Kobe also made the Opelika High School 9th Grade Football Team. 

Congratulations Za’Kobe! 

 

Congratulations  
To the Graduates of Opelika High School  

and all other Graduates of the Class of 2015!!! 
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Music Ministry 

A  CHORISTER’S  BEATITUDES                                                                                                                                              
SOURCE: "Pocket Guide for Church Choir Members," by Kenneth Osbeck 

Blessed are the prompt, for they shall gladden the heart of the director. 
Blessed are the enthusiastic, for they shall move mountains of indifference. 

Blessed are the loyal, for they shall be called the backbone of the choir. 
Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for musical knowledge, for they shall be filled. 

Blessed are the peacemakers, for they shall uplift the spirit of the choir. 
Blessed are the humble, for they shall obtain the respect of their fellow choristers. 

Blessed are the diligent, for they shall see great benefits from their labor. 
Blessed are the reverent, for they shall direct the congregation to God. 

Blessed are you when men abuse you and criticize you and utter all kinds of evils 
against your falsely on account of your singing. Rejoice and be glad, for your reward is 

great in heaven, for so men criticized the singers who were before you. 
 

Please know that you are always welcomed to join the music ministry at any time. You 
are also encouraged to use the gift of music and/or singing that God has given you to 

enhance and serve others in the body of Christ. Don't keep the gift to yourself. We 
encourage you to share your gift with others. God bless. 

 

Contact US 
 

Reasons 

to contact us: 
 

Membership inquiry 
 

Request for more 
information 

 
Request to be 

contacted by our 
Outreach Personnel 

 
Prayer Request 

 
Sermon copies 

 
To give feedback 

 
To make suggestions 

 
Any other reason 

 
------------------------- 

 
Please contact us 

at Mailing 
Address:  

 
Mt. Traveler 

Missionary 

Baptist Church 
15160 Lee Road 

188, P. O. Box 

69 

Waverly, AL 
36879 

 
Church:  

(334)-821-4040 
 

Email:  
Pastordatiri@ 
mttraveler.org 
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The CARE-SHARE Traveler 

 
Have Feedback, Questions, or Submissions?  

Want to Join the Newsletter Team? 
Want your own copy of the Newsletter via email? 

 
Contact the Editors: 

 
Teanna Harris 

teannaharris64@yahoo.com 
 

Donnie Jacobs 
jacobrd@gmx.com 

 
 
 

 

 
Card Ministry 

 
The Card Ministry has been in existence since January 2010.  

It has been a joy to share with you on your birthday through this ministry 
and we hope you have been blessed and enjoyed receiving these cards. 

 
Starting July 2015, there will be a change in the different types of cards 
that will be sent out to members. The Cards will be sent to Elderly and 

Sick & Shut-in members. The card ministry just wants to show that 
someone cares and is thinking about them. 

 

Sheree T. Lockhart 
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